
B
UN Secretariat Item Scan - Barcode - Sign Page

Date
Time

Login Name Peter Benfell

2 1
06/03/2007 1
1:04:29 PM 1

S-0045-0001-005-00052

Expanded Number S-0045-0001 -005-00052

External ID

Title

KAA: DESA 2001 (January - June)
Dafe Created Date Registered Date Closed

01/01/2001 17/11/2006

Primary Contact

Home Location S-0045-0001-005 (In Container)
Assignee In Container 'S-0045-0001-005 (Stephen Abebreseh)' since 06/03/2007 at 12:

Priority

Local-container

Owner Location Archives and Records Management Section

Record Type Archival Item

Date Publishea

Document Details
Container S-0045-0001: DESA - general

Notes

Record has no document attached.

"Monday, 08 January, 2007 at 1:14:28 PM (GMT-05:00) Project, Scanning:"
"DoprttaeNfeflttBchjegrson Submit Image Signature of Person Submit
Document attached by Kofax Ascent / TRIM Release Script

1



REPUBLIC OF KOREA
PERMANENT MISSION TO THE UNITED NATIONS

OCT 2 3 2001

EXECUTIVE 5,'FFiCE

MUN/397/01

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations and has the honour to
transmit a letter, dated 16 October 2001, from Mr. GOH Kun, Mayor of Seoul
Metropolitan Government, Republic of Korea, addressed to H. E. Mr. Kofi Annan,
Secretary-General of the United Nations.

It would be greatly appreciated if the letter could be conveyed to the Secretary-
General.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations the assurances
of its highest consideration.

Enclosure: As stated

22 October 2001
New York



SEOUL Goh,Kun
E T R O P O L I T A N G O V E R N M E N T Mayor

City Hall Tel: 82-2)731-6060/1
31 Taepyongno-1ga Fax: 82-2)737-8688
Chung-gu, Seoul 100-744 Korea mayorGK@www.metro.seoul.kr

October 16, 2001

His Excellency Kofi Annan
Secretary - General of The United Nations

Excellency

On behalf of the ten million citizens and the Metropolitan Government of
Seoul, I have the honor to convey my heartiest congratulations to you on
receiving the Nobel Peace Prize along with the United Nations.

It is especially noteworthy that you and the U.N. have been honored with
this most prestigious award since this year marks the 100th anniversary of
the establishment of the Nobel Peace Prize.

Indeed, this award reflects well-deserved recognition of the U.N.'s
dedication and commitment, under your remarkable leadership, to
preserving world peace, contributing to humanitarian efforts including the
eradication of poverty and leading international efforts to counter terrorism,
as well as other notable achievements.

In addition, the award also symbolizes the fervent desire of the global
community for you to continue making fruitful contributions to
maintenance of peace and co-prosperity of mankind during your second
term of office.

I would like to take this opportunity to ask for your continuing interest in
our efforts to ensure peace on the Korean Peninsula, and your support for
our engagement policy toward North Korea. I also hope that, as we
discussed during our meeting in May this year, the cooperation between the
United Nations and its member nation's municipal governments will
continue to strengthen in the days ahead.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Mayor of Seoul


